
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
 _____________________________ 

 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

   

TO:  Board of Directors DATE: September 8, 2023 

 

FROM: General Manager 

 

SUBJECT: BART System Development Policy Update 
 
 

At the BART Board meeting of September 14, 2023, BART staff will present an information 

item as an update on the BART System Development Policy.  This item was last presented to the 

BART Board on September 22, 2022.  Staff will present updated policy materials based on prior 

Board feedback and provide an overview of the proposed policy language and process.   

 

The Draft Policy is included as an attachment (both a Clean version and Red-Line version). Staff 

intent is to bring this item back to the Board for consideration of adoption in Fall 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning & Development at (510) 

287- 4794. 

 

 

 

 

    ______________________________ 

Robert M. Powers 

 

 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 

 General Manager 

 Executive Staff 
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